ADMINISTRATIVE WISDOM FOR NPO LEADERS 
1. Knowing your organization’s past determines how well you can succeed in the future.
2. Doing less is the road to success.
3. Do you have board members or bored members?

4. Does your NPO have a “creepy” (constantly expanding) mission?
5. Does your NPO need to “clean its glasses” because the mission looks so fuzzy?

6. Don’t hold meetings unless they inspire and motivate those who attend.

7. Minimize time spent on meetings on routine business.  Routine kills.

8. Most board members are not allowed to do their job, because they are asked to be cheerleaders for the organization: raising money, implementing programs, attending boring meetings, putting out brushfires, ad infinitum. Don’t turn board members into cheerleaders--take away their pom poms.

9. The largest formal group within a NPO shouldn’t be the board of directors, but rather the service providers (program leaders and implementers).  Don’t put your most productive and gifted volunteers on the board; get them out where the clients are.

10. The kind of fellowship that bonds people most is not “socializing” (parties & having fun), but rather working together in the trenches where the clients are. Serving together bonds.

11. Leaders must be big-picture people, not micro-managers.

12. All members of the NPO (paid staff, volunteers, board members, etc.) must be chosen for a specific mission.  This is the secret to recruiting: “We need you to make this contribution to the people we serve.”

13. Never hold a meeting without informing people well in advance of the agenda and gathering as much feedback as possible from them on agenda items before the meeting.  Don’t waste people’s precious time by going over things at the meeting they could have been informed of beforehand.  Meetings are for discussing issues, not distributing information. 
14. The more time people spend away from the clients you serve, the more out-of-touch they are with the clients.  Out-of-touch leaders are dangerous people.
